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Word Of the Week 

29/4/2024-3/5/2024 

‘Active’ 

 

 

 

 

Well done to Red Class who recently had their first lesson with Mr Gardner in Learning 

Outside the Class Room. During this lesson they learnt about plants, looked at keeping safe 

around the pond and planted some potatoes. 

As part of their BTec Home Cooking Skills Assessment, Toussaint, Eddie, Samuel and Freya 

have produced these wonderful dishes.  

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

Attendance 

15/4/24-19/4/24 

 

1st Diamond 100% 

 

2nd Yellow 98.08% 

 

3rd 11BH 97.78% 

 

 

 

 

 

Safeguarding 

At Cedar Hall School, the safety of all our pupils is of paramount importance. 

If you have any concerns regarding child protection or keeping a child safe, please contact our Designated 

Safeguarding Lead – Mrs S Simpson. 

or 

Deputy Safeguarding Leads – Mr N Maxwell, Mrs S Overell and Mrs S Hoy. 

 

CHARLES CULWICK HELPFULNESS 

TROPHY 

This week the trophy was won by Max (9C). 

Max won for helping another pupil sort their 

computer out.  Well done Max and thank you 

for your help. 

 

 

 

 

The Gardening Trophy 

This week the Gardening 

Trophy was won by Chelsea 

(8S).  Chelsea won for 

continually working hard 

during Horticultural lessons. 

Well done Chelsea and 

thank you for your hard 

work. 

 

On Tuesday 30th April, as part of their enterprise work, the Year 10’s will be selling a selection 

of plants, fans, bath salts with lavender, and rose pot pourri.  The sale will take place at 

breaktime and all items will cost between 50p and £1.00 – all students welcome at the sale. 

 

https://www.theidearoom.net/homemade-spa-recipes/

